Hello Valley,

As you may recall, my first message to the district went out in early July. | made mention of an
‘entry plan’ in which | would be listening and learning about the current state of our school
district through the eyes of all stakeholders. Early in the fall, | was able to meet with staff
members across the district and gain their perspectives. | have been able to see what each
school is working on as | have attended late arrivals and early dismissals. Through this first
phase, | have tried to capture the work we are doing at all levels to achieve our mission, which
is to “ensure the success of all students.”

As you will see, we have articulated our work in two documents. The first, our “Theory of
Action,” is how we intend to achieve our mission at all levels of the system. The second is our
commitment to ensure each and every student and family feels a sense of belonging through
culture of dignity, a precursor to achievement and success. | encourage you to read these
documents and reflect on you and your child’s experiences in our system. Do you see evidence
of these practices and commitments? Where are we doing well in your eyes? Where can we
improve?

As we enter spring and the final month of school it is time for phase 2 of the entry plan,
community feedback. Last week we opened a survey (EES-Family Survey Link: Nooksack Valley
SD) meant to give us perception data from parents relating to the effectiveness of our district
schools. If you haven’t already, please click the above link to take the survey. We are also
excited to open our doors and welcome the community in to discuss the state of the district.
Below you will see a few dates we will be sharing our work and asking for your feedback.

e 5/116:30 MS Commons: Café con el Directores (Spanish speaking)

e 5/16 6:30 MS Commons: Coffee w/Mr. Vanderyacht & Mr. Galley

e 5/256:30 Nooksack Elementary: Coffee w/Ms. Brown & Mr. Galley

e 6/16:30 Everson Elementary: Coffee w/Mr. Devere & Mr. Galley

e 6/86:30 Sumas Elementary: Coffee w/Ms. Condreay, Ms. Vigre & Mr. Galley

e 6/96:30 Elementary family zoom (for those not able to attend previously in person)

The last 25 months have been challenging for all of us. Prior to covid, the NVSD had seen over
two decades of high achievement and success. In partnership with you, we will set a course for
the next two decades to ensure that same success and achievement for all our children! We
look forward to seeing you at one of the nights listed above.

With gratitude,

Matt Galley


https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fquestionpro.com%2Ft%2FAQ3XIZsTO0%3FCID%3D312387&data=05%7C01%7CMatt.Galley%40nv.k12.wa.us%7C542cca5c8b0f4419258208da2de0a7af%7Ca56bb902f2c7423997eecb823dfe89c7%7C1%7C0%7C637872740163983990%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2F5LOmiNdjAc8uDmn3v3xmCVALTOF4VvbSGA%2B0ECfdJY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fquestionpro.com%2Ft%2FAQ3XIZsTO0%3FCID%3D312387&data=05%7C01%7CMatt.Galley%40nv.k12.wa.us%7C542cca5c8b0f4419258208da2de0a7af%7Ca56bb902f2c7423997eecb823dfe89c7%7C1%7C0%7C637872740163983990%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2F5LOmiNdjAc8uDmn3v3xmCVALTOF4VvbSGA%2B0ECfdJY%3D&reserved=0

